
NEWSLETTER   15.10.2021 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Parents Evening 
Monday 18th October and  
Tuesday 19th October 
Appointments to be confirmed 
Friday 15th October. 
 
Children in Need Ramble 
Friday 22nd October, 2021.  
We will be taking part in the 
Countryfile ramble for 
Children in Need.  
 
School Disco 
Thursday 21st October, 
2021 
CHANGED TIMES 
We will split the school into 
The Acorns and The 
Seedlings 
3.45pm - 4.45pm 
The Saplings and The Oaks 
5.00pm - 6.00pm 
 
Scary Hair Day and Non-
school uniform 
On Thursday 21st October, in 
preparation of our school 
disco, we will be having scary 
hair day and non-school 
uniform.  
 
October Half-Term 
School closes Friday 22nd 
October and reopens Monday 
1st November.  
 
Spectacular Stem 
Showcase at Skipton Girls. 
24th November  
Our Year 6 children have 
been invited to a STEM event 
at Skipton Girls.  
 
Xmas Film Night 
Friday 3rd December  
3.30pm - 5.00pm 
 
Christmas Fayre 
Friday 10th December, 2021.  
 
 
 
 

THRESHF I ELD  PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Headteacher's Message 
We have lots of exciting events happening next week - our last week of half-term - so make sure you 

look carefully at the ‘Dates for your Diary’ section! 
One week count down…  

Harvest Festival  
 On Wednesday morning, we walked the beautiful route down to Linton church: St 
Michael and All Angels Church. Rev. David Macha met us there and each of our 

classes performed a piece in celebration of Harvest.  
Harvest is a huge event in the Christian calendar and especially important to us at 
Threshfield, due to the number of farming families in our school and community. It 
was a special time to come together and say thank you for all our blessing and the 

hard work of the farmers to ensure we have the food we enjoy.  
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We are taking part in the Countryfile Ramble, to raise 
money for Children in Need. The official one is on Sunday 
24th, linked to the television programme. However, we are 

going to complete ours on Friday 22nd October.  
Parents are all welcome to join us as we ramble around 

our beautiful countryside.  
We are asking the children to raise money for their walk 
and we  have put a target on of collecting, in pounds, the 

numbers of your years in age, e.g.: 
Four years old - collect £4 
Ten years old - collect £10 

Sponsorship 
If you would prefer to not collect money, this is absolutely 
fine - they can just enjoy the day. Sponsorship forms will be 

coming out at the beginning of October.   
 

Between 1st and 12th November, we are having 30 
saplings delivered from the National Trust to plan in 

the outdoor area of the Seedlings.  
If anyone would be willing to spare a couple of hours, 
we need as many helpers as possible to plant them.  
These will make our outdoor area safer for the chil-

dren but also, it will provide shelter and a way of 
safely travelling for the wildlife around our school.  
Your help would be greatly appreciated and will be 

rewarded with a cup of tea and a cake.  

Our Wonderful  Parent and Teacher Association PTA 
This half-term has been so busy, that I completely forgot to say a HUGE thank you to all the parents who 

support us in the PTA.  
At the start of the school year, the PTA made a pretty-huge donation to school to ensure that EVERY child 

was given a handwriting and spelling book and we were able to purchase the online spelling videos to 
support our teaching. These are very effective when used in school but are very expensive for our little 

school budget - so we are really grateful for the fund raising that took place to purchase them.  
 

Also, it means that the money raised by the PTA had benefited EVERY child in school.  
 

Thank you! 


